## 19/9/25

We met for our first meeting of new School Council 2025! We introduced ourselves and discussed how we had been chosen which was through the democratic process of voting. We talked about some of the responsibilities of the School Council, as well as made badges and had our photos taken. Mrs Grey showed the children where to find information about the School Council on the noticeboard.

## 3/10/25

We met together and talked about the dinner hall signs that a previous School Council had designed and made. We distributed them onto the tables in the dinner hall. After that we went to our school library and looked at ways of making it tidier. We started by picking up book that were on the floor and then put away books on the shelves, making sure that the spine of each book was pointing outwards. The School Council suggested that they would like to pick litter at our next meeting on 17<sup>th</sup> October.